PROTECT THE PRIDE



#MOUNTAINLIONMEMO

AUGUST 10, 2022

© 808-305-8800





mauka_lani_elementary



maukalani.k12.hi.us

It is so wonderful to see all of our Mountain Lion students & staff on campus! We hope you all had an awesome first week!



New Bus Schedule: /Morning bus riders need to be at their designated bus stop by 6:45am

to ensure timely pick-up of all riders.

Wednesday afternoons, riders will be picked up from school at 1:10pm.

Please be sure to pay for your student's first quarter bus pass ASAP if you haven't already done so. Payments may be made in our office, Mon-Fri 7:30am-3pm.

If your child will be absent due for any reason, please notify the office by calling (808)305-8800. When calling the office to notify them of an absence please include:

- · Child's legal first and last name
- Grade
- Date of absence
- Reason for absence
- Parent/Guardian name, & contact number Please send a signed note including the reason for absence with your child upon return to school. Please make every effort to schedule any appointments during non-school hours.

Be sure to add funds to your child(ren)'s meal account. Cash & check payments may be



made at our office. Credit card payments can be made at: https://ezschoolpay.com



SEL word of the Week: Perseverance- not giving up and hanging in there until you've completed the task you've started. Mrs. Agustin's 3rd graders said, perseverance is, "Never giving up even if something

lets you down. When you fall don't give up. When you feel like giving up, just keep trying. Try your best, and you'll get better."

Save the date for our Panda Express fundraiser, Thursday, August 18th. Some of our 5th graders signed up to go on a trip to Washington DC, funds from this fundraiser will help them with their trip expenses. Flyers with ordering information will be sent home.



Thank you to all that have returned Back-To-School forms. If you have yet to return your student's forms please do so ASAP.

DATES TO REMEMBER

- Thursday August 18, Panda Express **Fundraiser**
- Friday August 19, Statehood Day (No School)
- Friday August 26, Waiver day (No School)

The Hawaii State Department of Education (Department) and its schools do not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, ancestry, sex, gender identity, gender expression, sexual orientation, age, disability, and religion in its programs and activities. Please direct inquiries regarding Department nondiscrimination policies as follows: Civil Rights Compliance Branch, Hawaii State Department of Education, P.O. Box 2360, Honolulu, Hawaii(808) 586-3322 or relay CRCB@k12.hi.us, Beth Schimmelfennig, Director; Rhonda Wong, Compliance; Aaron Oandasan, Title VI; Toby Yamashiro, Title VII; Nicole Isalijima, Title IX; Krysti Sukita, ADA/504.